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CONWAY STREET COMMUNITY ENTERPRISES PROJECT 

You wrote to me on 1 June and on 25 August to seek a meeting 

with representatives of the IDB to discuss your plans for the 

future development of Conway Mill in the area. 

I have been directed to inform you that the Secretary of state 

has decided that Government funding will continue to be 

withheld from projects operating in or out of Conway Mill in 

line with the statement made by Mr Tom King on 9 February 1989. 

Accordingly, I am sorry in these circumstances that the IDB 

would be unable to assist the Management Board of Conway 

Street Enterprises Project Ltd. 

IDB is however fully committed. to doing all it can to support 

viable job promotion in West Belfast and if there is any other 

way in which you feel we could help the area IDB would be 

happy to discu this with your/on a personal basis. 
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